
New World Archaeological Foundation 

Mr . Don Crabtree 
Route 1, Box 39 
Kimberley , Idaho 83341 

Dear Mr . Crabtree:• 

Brigham Young University 

July S, 1978 

I don't know if you remember me or not , but my name is 
John Clark and I wrote you last year . The reason for this letter 
is that I will be returning from Mexico to Burley , Idaho for a 
week or so. I would very much like to come up and visit you if 
you are willing . 

By the time you receive this letter I will be on my way 
to the states . My Burley address is: 

SC 

John Clark 
2000 Bennett Avenue 
Burley , Idaho 83318 

I look forward to meeting you very much. 

Sincerely , 

IH1M~ 
/ J~hn Clark 

(967) 8-00-61 

16 de Septlembre No. 30 - Apartado Postal 140, San Cristobal De Las Casas, Chiapas, Mexico 


